From: Lourdes Garcia [mailto:lourdyssima@yahoo.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 9:28 AM

To: Planning

Subject: CIP 7th St Transportation Improvements

Dear Planning Commission,

CIP TR-OT-16-01 (Near Term 7th St Transportation Improvements) is earmarked in 2018 for only \$200K. This appears to be the IMMEDIATE fixes we requested from the City (reduced speed limit signage, ped crossings, and restripe narrower lanes). Four years is too long to wait to implement these important changes on our dangerous street. Please consider in the FY15/16 budget.

Sincerely,

Lourdes Garcia Certified Medical Interpreter Mobile: 256.225.4015

Email: lourdyssima@yahoo.com